
  
 

 
From the Permanent Secretary 
and HSC Chief Executive 
 

 

 

Mr Henry Downey 
Democratic Services Section 
Belfast City Council 
Chief Executive’s Department 
City Hall 
Belfast 
BT1 5GS 
 

 
Castle Buildings 
Upper Newtownards Road 
BELFAST, BT4 3SQ 
Tel:  02890520559 
 
Email: richard.pengelly@health-ni.gov.uk  
 
Our ref:   RP4607 

  SCORR-0548-2019 
 
Date:   20 September 2019 

  

Dear Mr Downey 
 
BELFAST CITY COUNCIL MOTION - CCTV. 
 
 
Thank you for your letter of the 4th September, following on from my previous letter to 
you of the 25th June 2019.   
 
I would confirm that our work on developing advice for incoming Ministers continues.  
You will appreciate that it would be inappropriate to publish such advice before any 
new Minister has the opportunity to consider it. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 

RICHARD PENGELLY 

mailto:richard.pengelly@health-ni.gov.uk

